
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

           Dear members 

 

           I have copied an email received from our member Charan Kamal Singh Sekhon. This seems  

           like a fantastic career opportunity for a young person. Many thanks to Charan for his  

           continued support to BABA and Bedford community. 

 

           Regards 

 

           Jas 

 

From: Moore, Beverley  

Sent: 17 June 2016 13:14 

Subject: Foundation Degree Advertising 

  

Hi Charan 

  

As you know we have a Foundation degree programme as part of our entry level schemes 

and we are looking for your help in advertising for the next cohort.  The advert is currently 

live through the EA website, WCN and we have advertised via different digital media and 

through education establishments, which have previously provided a good cadre of 

applicants, but to date we received fewer applications for round 2 in previous years, 

therefore a new extended deadline has been imposed, July 31 2016. 

  

In summary  

“This is a 2-year course of work-based learning with full-time university study. We’ll 

pay you up to £14,000 during your work placement (maximum of £2,000 during your 

first year). This is free from tax and National Insurance contributions. We’ll also pay 

tuition fees and textbooks in both years. In the second year we’ll pay for travel and 

accommodation during study weeks too. 

Individuals will spend their first year in full-time study at the University of West of 

England (UWE) and the second at the Environment Agency or local authority office at 

various locations around England. UWE is responsible for the entire application 

process”.  

Link to the FD advert is –http://bit.ly/24Vy136  
Huge Thanks 

  

Regards 

Bev 

  

Beverley Moore 

Resourcing Specialist- Strategic Resourcing 
 

Meeting ended at 8.00pm 

  

 

Next meeting 25
th

 April 2016 

http://bit.ly/24Vy136

